

Worlaby Academy

Low Road, Worlaby, Brigg, DN20 0NA T: 01652 294513

> www.worlabyacademy.org.uk info@worlabyacademy.org.uk Principal: Sharon Hatton

> > ...Changing lives

22nd May 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

RE: Use of play equipment

As you will be aware, earlier in the year we were fortunate enough to have new equipment installed on our playground. We informed you that children could play on this equipment before or after school with parent supervision. There have been several occasions where children were not supervised by their adult and have been left unattended. This, combined with the volume of children we have seen on the equipment at any one time has posed a health and safety risk.

Safeguarding at Worlaby Academy is our priority. As a result, we are asking that children do not access the equipment before or after school hours. By doing this, we can reduce the risk of injury and ensure health and safety is paramount.

The children will continue to enjoy use of the equipment during school hours.

I appreciate your support and cooperation with this matter in advance.

Kind regards,

Miss Reeder

Assistant Principal